
NEOkla Club Meeting   July 9, 2019  
 
Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Todd 
Swain – Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike 
Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of the June meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There were 62 entries for the July 7 event at 
Stroud with 13 weekend members.  The next event is August 11 at Stroud. 
 
Road Racing – Neil Cox:  There were 25 entries in the June 29-30 
Bassackwards Double Regional at Hallett, and 13 Time Trials entries.  We had a 
good turnout of workers.  Except for the low entry, it was a good event. 
 
Road Rally – Garry Deaton:   Garry reported on some new procedures in road 
rallying. 
 
The next meeting will be August 13 at Burnco. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 


